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7 March 2006 
 
 
Guido Zanecchia 
President 
Federazione Sport Sordi Italia (FSSI) 
Via Gregorio VII, 120 
00165 Rome  
ITALY 
E-mail: italy@deaflympics.com 
 
Dear Mr. Zanecchia: 
 
 
Upon receiving recommendations from the ICSD Legal Commission, the ICSD 
Executive Committee approved your federation’s application for full membership. A 
copy of this letter is also being sent to Isabelle Malaurie, President of European Deaf 
Sports Organization (EDSO). 
 
At the 2007 Congress in Salt Lake City, I will ask the delegates to formally admit 
FSSI as a new member. 
 
We wish you and FSSI great success. We look forward to continuing positive 
relationship and cooperation.  
 
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
Donalda K. Ammons 
 


